
 

 

 
January 9, 2018 

 
 
 

Dear CHS Parent: 
 
You may have read a story in the Buffalo News this past Sunday regarding an ongoing labor matter between the 
teachers at City Honors School and the Buffalo Public Schools that could impact the size of our teaching force at the 
school. Please know that I understand and share your concerns. Over the past few years, our administrative team 
has worked tirelessly to expand our teaching staff, enhance quality of instruction and reduce class sizes.  
 
I want to assure you that over the past two weeks I have witnessed positive efforts by both the Buffalo Teachers 
Federation and the Buffalo Public Schools to resolve this matter so that it does not impact our students. The parties 
are in regular discussions and I am doing my best to provide them with the information needed to arrive at a smart 
resolution. 
 
I will keep you posted on any noteworthy developments in the weeks to come. Thank you for your patience as the 
parties work to arrive at a settlement in the best interest of our students. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
William A. Kresse, Ph.D. 
Principal 


